
From: Cliff
To: Submissions
Subject: RE: Submission Toko Mouth
Date: Thursday, 23 November 2023 1:54:39 pm

Caution: This message originated from outside CDC, DO NOT click links, open attachments, or follow
instructions without validating your trust in the sender first. If unsure, please contact IT.

Hi Olivia
I don’t want to be heard at the hearing.
I’m not sure if this is the right forum or a valid reason, for a formal submission.
 
Cheers
Cliff
 

From: Submissions <submissions@cluthadc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 2:03 PM
To: Cliff <cliff@yrless.nz>
Subject: RE: Submission Toko Mouth
 
Hi Cliff and Elizabeth,
 
Thank you for your email.
 
Can you please confirm that you do not wish to be heard at a hearing.
As well as this, if you would like your submission to be treated as a formal submission, you will be
required to complete the attached submissions form.
 
Kind regards,

Olivia Dickson
Planning and Regulatory Services Support Officer
Clutha District Council
1 Rosebank Terrace, P O Box 25, Balclutha 9240
P: (03) 419 0200 |Free: 0800 801 350  |DD: 03 262 2149
Email: Olivia.Dickson@cluthadc.govt.nz
 
 
 

From: Cliff <cliff@yrless.nz> 
Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2023 3:53 PM
To: Submissions <submissions@cluthadc.govt.nz>
Subject: Submission Toko Mouth
 

Caution: This message originated from outside CDC, DO NOT click links, open attachments, or follow
instructions without validating your trust in the sender first. If unsure, please contact IT.
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Limited notification of resource consent RM2893- Coombe Hay Lane, Toko Mouth
 
To Whom it may concern
 
We have a residence at 1360A Toko Mouth Road. While there is tar seal at the front of our
property, on any prevailing northerly wind, the dust from the metal road to the north of us, and
everybody on that stretch of road is terrible. It has become a health hazard. The dust lands on
the buildings including the roof. We all are on roof tank water, which then when it rains, dirt gets
into our drinking water systems. Oiling the road is not an option, with good reason. With the
increased use of the road now, let alone with more subdivisions, the council should extend the
tar seal 100 metres to the north. This would alleviate    the problem, as the dust would drift up a
different gully.
 
We have no problem with the proposed subdivision.
 
Kind Regards
Cliff and Elizabeth Brenssell
 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.


